
 

Annexure E 
Correspondence from Crown Law regarding submissions received after the AEIS 
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From:
Sent: Thursday, 4 June 2015 4:00 PM
To:
Cc:
Subject: New Acland

Further to our phone conversation this afternoon, can you please send me a letter identifying all 
documents in relation to the Coordinator-General considering the AEIS submissions. The letter should 
come from Barry himself as the decision-maker.

Thanks again for your assistance in this matter.

Regards

Constitutional and Administrative Law
Crown Law
Ph:  | Mobile:              | Fax: (07) 3239-0407 State Law Building | 50 Ann Street, 
Brisbane Qld 4000                                | http://crownlaw.govnet.qld.gov.au
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